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Campus Budget Team Notes 
Wednesday August 25, 2004

 2:00 – 3:30 p.m.

ACR

1.
Burning Issues
1
The team reviewed the membership of the group for 04-05. It was agreed that R. Hansen be added to the distribution and B. Slater be added as the District Budget Officer (ex officio). It was noted that according to the governance structure, there was only one DASB representative member, which had historically been the Vice President, Finance.  

2.
Review of State Budget and Impact to FHDA & DA


J. Hawk passed out and reviewed the De Anza budget update document and described the details of cuts made. She also identified new resources that may become available to the College, i.e. sharing of District fund balance from FY 03-04; New Growth funds of approximately 1.2%; Equalization funds, which are built into the District budget.

Concerns were voiced as to how to divide the District fund balance from FY 03-04 and how to restore unit cuts.

The group discussed PFE allocations and how De Anza was impacted. 

The new drop for non-payment system was discussed. A suggestion was discussed that the Campus Budget Team support a deferral of this drop for non-payment program for the Fall quarter due to various issues including increasing fees, growth challenges, and possible logistical challenges to students. A motion was passed to defer the drop for non-payment for the Fall quarter. 

